From: Marni Fechtman [mailto:marnif@comcast.net] 
Sent: Sunday, April 08, 2018 5:57 PM
To: "Marni Fechtman" (marni@comcast.net)
Subject: Events Planned at BRHS and PDF Email lists
 
Dear Classmates,
 
                Here is the updated Class Email List as a PDF.  I sure hope you all can open it and use the addresses to contact friends.  If you find any errors or omissions, please let me know.  I love to hear from you, even when you can't open the list.  Special thanks to all who tried to help.  If this is still a problem for you, I'll try again in some other format.  I was trying to get it to you in a more useful format, but since it didn't work, a good old PDF is usually reliable.  You can compile your own list from this and add them to your address book. 
               
                The list of activities planned for the Open House sounds like fun.  I hope there will be lots of guides around to help us find our way through the maze of changes to the old building.  26 people have responded thus far for the buffet luncheon at Woodstock.  I hope we will have more after this mailing.
 
                                                Just  A Reminder:
 
                                12:00 - Lunch at Woodstock - $35.00 - To make this easy, just make out your check to Marni Fechtman and send it to me at 3427 Bay Road, North Drive, Indpls, IN 46240.  I will pay Woodstock (I promise)                                                  I've done it this way many times for other groups and it works well.  ( You still have to pay for your own wine and beer at Woodstock) Your Check is your Reservation.
                               
                                2:30 - Drive to Northminster Presbyterian Church - 1660 Kessler Blvd. (at Kingsley Drive) Parking lot (arranged by Jack Whiteman - a donation will be made from our Class Funds from the past to pay                                                                             them)                                  
 
                                3:00 - A church bus will be available to take us to the front door of the High School and will be making several trips back and forth during the afternoon
                               
                                5:ish - the last bus load will return to Northminster Church so all can disperse for home, dinner plans , etc.
 
               
 
                                                The Class of 56 has always been a close knit group.  I hope to see many of you on May 10th. 
 
 
                                                Love to all, Marni Ransel Fechtman
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